
Craig Duncan 

From: Andryey Zhitenev [Andryey.Zhitenev@cospas-sarsat.int]
Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2007 6:38 AM
To: Craig Duncan
Cc: Lance May; Adsetts, Kevan; Daniel Levesque; Dany St-Pierre
Subject: 30 May 2007: Type Approval granted to Standard Communications' PLB Models 'MT410' and 

'MT410G, TAC-176
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21/06/2007

Dear Craig, 
  
I have pleasure of informing you that Cospas-Sarsat has approved PLB models ‘MT410’ and ‘MT410G’, effective 30
May 2007.  
We will issue the Type Approval Certificate TAC-176 shortly. 
  
Could you please review the attached files which contain information to be presented on the Cospas-Sarsat website
and let me know  
if it is OK with you.  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Andryey Zhitenev 
Technical Officer 
Cospas-Sarsat Secretariat 
  
700, De la Gauchetière West,  
Suite 2450 
Montréal (Québec) H3B 5M2 
Canada 
  
phone: +1 514 954-6694 
fax:       +1 514 954-6750 
email:  andryey.zhitenev@cospas-sarsat.int 
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